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10th University Scholars Leadership Symposium (1 - 7 August 2019)  
[Extended Application Deadline] 

 

 
 
Dear Students, 

 
The Government of Malaysia and Humanitarian Affairs Asia are looking for outstanding student 
leaders to attend the 10th University Scholars Leadership Symposium in Kuala Lumpur, 
Malaysia from 1 to 7 August 2019. 

 
 
The Symposium is a leadership development training programme for young leaders between the 
ages of 18 and 30 from all over the world.  It will bring together 1,500 of the world’s most 
promising leaders to one stimulating platform in the heart of Asia.  The programme has been 
designed for young leaders who are committed to making the world a much better place for the 
human race.  More than 8,000 emerging world leaders have participated and benefitted from the 
Symposia. 
 
A video of the Symposium held last year can be viewed at: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=parlOvytPas&t=3s 

 
HKU will nominate up to 10 students to attend the Symposium. 

 
 
Qualities of Student Leaders 

 
Participants, aged between 18 and 30, are expected to be: 

 
1.   passionate about social change; 
2.   active global citizens; 
3.   well-versed in current affairs and appreciate cultural diversity. 

 
 
Cost 

 
Nominated students have to pay a registration fee of US$1,250 plus a VAT of 7%, and other 
costs incurred in the Symposium.  More details about the registration fee can be found at: 
http://www.universityscholars.org.uk/fees.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=parlOvytPas&t=3s
http://www.universityscholars.org.uk/fees
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Application and Selection 
 
Please submit an online application with your CV and passport photo at 
http://wp.cedars.hku.hk/form/USLS2019, by 22 April 2019 (Monday).  Selection interviews 
may be conducted.  Successful applicants will receive letters of acceptance from the organizer, 
and more information regarding registration and payment. 

 
 
 
Enquiries 

 
For more information about the Symposium, please visit www.universityscholars.org.uk and 
http://wp.cedars.hku.hk/fileupload/files/dosa/USLS2019.pdf.  Related enquiries can be made to 
ines.huynh@humanitarianaffairs.org. 

 
For enquiries about HKU’s nomination, please contact Ms Jenny Mok at mwyjenny@hku.hk. 

 
 
Regards, 
Carol Yuen 
Student Advising Officer (Student Development) 
Centre of Development and Resources for Students 
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